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In Loving Memory of Jan Henrick
July 28th, 1954 - February 4th, 2004

The Jan Henrick Achievement Award
What a year so far! I never could have imagined a situation like we are currently encountering. 
For (16) years the Jan Henrick Achievement Award was like clockwork. This year, 2020 is what 
the JHAA is all about; overcoming whatever obstacles that come our way. Understandably, the 
golf tournament is cancelled, the dinner banquet is cancelled, and the parents won’t be around 
to see their sons and daughters being recognized for achieving greatness when dealing with 
adversity. Sure no one is happy about all this. So what can be done to make some of this 
negativity go away?
I am proposing to each school (Pasco, Wharton & Plant City) that they choose (12) students 
from each school who exemplify what it takes to succeed in school. The JHAA will recognize 
each student with a certificate and $300.00 each. A small presentation at each school (masks & 
social distancing) and some individual pictures taken for our newsletter. Our goal this year is to 
hopefully remind students that no matter what they are dealing with, there is always someone 
watching and ready to help in any way they can.
For the holidays, please be aware that any acts of kindness will be greatly appreciated, 
especially after the year we have had. All students at every level have been challenged beyond 
anything we all have experienced. Remember that money helps with financial needs, but an 
open heart that allows love to flow to those around us will last forever. 
Happy Holidays.  

Kevin



Plant City High School
2019 Award Winners

Allan Shy
Bradlee Frazer
Carson Magann

Charles Petersen

Christian Mossow
Giselle Daniel
Hannah Holm

Julian Caraballo

Micaela Flores
Nayeli Ramos-Reyes

Olivia Charron
Romello Jones

Mr. Bohne, I can’t Thank You enough for allowing me to 
be a part of Jan’s Legacy.  It was such an honor to 
receive this award, and to be recognized for my hard 
work.  Thank you for all you do.
Olivia Chanon

Dear Mr. Bohne, 

Thank you for this award.  It means a lot to me and I 
know Jan is happy that you have kept on with this 
award ceremony.  My Mom is smiling from heaven 
and this award gives me a chance to achieve big 
things in life.  
Gisselle DanielThank you for the gift card and letting me attend to the 

event with my Mom, and Dad.  We had a great time, 
enjoyed meeting you and everyone else.
Sincerely, Julian Caraballo.

Mr. Bohne, Thank you for providing me as one of the 
students with the Jan Henrick award.  I greatly 
appreciate the events that transpired at the award 
ceremony.
Thanks again, Boa Ree

Mr. Bohne, you are such a kind person. Thank you 
for the dinner on Saturday and the award.  I am 
grateful that there are still people who help hard 
working students.  I really enjoyed the ceremony. 
The video and all the work put into the event.  Thank 
you for your generosity.  Again, thank you so much 
for the award and the money.  
Nayeli Ramos-Reyes



Kevin and Kyle, 

Thank you so much for including Plant City once 
again.  I am in awe of your continued generosity.  
Thank you for a beautiful evening.

Love, Jamie Stephens.

Dear Mr. Bohne, 

Thank you for inspiring me with the humbling opportunity 
of being recognized as more than just a teenager trying to 
graduate.  Being able to experience the happiness of being 
recognized, has opened a door of new opportunities for me.  
One day I hope to create my own legacy and help honor 
kids, like you have done.  Thank you, once again.

Micaela Flores

Hello, this is Romello Jones, one of the people that 
receive an award.  I will extremely live to show 
how thankful, and grateful I am.  Out of all the 
high schoolers in the world, I was one that you 
choose to be given this award.  Thank you again 
and God Bless your heart.
Thankfully, Romello Jones

Dear Mr. Bohne, 

Thank you so much for the beautiful evening 
because of your generosity and belief in students 
who have overcome hardship, we now feel like we 
matter.  This award has helped and motivated me 
to believe in myself and achieve my dreams.  God 
Bless you and your sweet family.  I will make you 
proud.

Thank you, Mr. Bohne, It’s been an honor for 
having me and my family come to the award 
ceremony.  I just want to say thank you for the 
experience.

Christian Mussow

Mr. Bohne, I would like to thank you again for this 
honor and opportunity.  I will do my best as 
always to make sure not to sabotage this 
opportunity.  I will try to pass on this good, and to 
help the memory of Jan Henricks’ live on, through 
my actions with this opportunity.

Carson Masann

Letters of Appreciation



Pasco High School
2019 Award Winners

Amir Burgess
Billy Garcia
Blanca Limas

Brittany Jernigan

Eric Lopez
Glorious Nash
Julia Johnson
Lilli Polliard

Madison Gilmore
Pablo Montoya
Robert Spriggs
Yessinia Lopez

Thank you for giving me the opportunity to receive the 
Jan Henrick Achievement Award.  It was such an 
amazing event at Lake Jovita and to be presented with 
the certificate.  I also want to say a special thanks to 
Jan’s family for creating this award because it makes me 
work harder and push myself farther with my education 
and motivated me to want to do better.  Thank you.          
Sincerely, Lilli Polliard.

I would like to thank you for admiring my hard 
work, and also for the gift card that was given to me, 
I appreciate it.
Sincerely, Yessenia Solis.

Thank you for seeing all my hard work. I love what 
you are doing. The dinner was good, and the 
monetary prize really helped my family and I.
Sincerely, Robert Servas.

Thank you for giving me this award.  It gave me the 
confidence to be able to graduate this year.  It is also 
good to know that people believe in me.

Pablo Montoya.
To the Jan Henrick Organization, I enjoyed your event 
and the time I had at the ceremony.  I loved the 
environment and how supportive everyone was.  It was a 
wonderful experience and I would love to do it again.
Sincerely, Julia J.



Letters of Appreciation

Pasco High School

Thank you so much for having awards like this. It is very 
amazing to know someone recognized my change in moods 
and school habits.  Since I had my daughter, I’ve realized I 
need to succeed for her. Her Daddy graduated, and now it’s 
my turn. I was so nervous to go to the award dinner, but my 
parents pushed me to go.  I’m so thankful I did now! It was so 
much fun.  I wish we could have met Jan, she seems to be a 
sweet person, and as from what I heard about her She enjoyed 
some of the same things as I do.  This award has given me so 
much confidence and is pushing me to graduate.  My Science 
Teacher nominated me. I got into her class last year when I 
was 5 ½ month’s pregnant.  I skipped all the time, barely even 
went to school and wasted all high school away.  I’m now a 
Senior and getting my high school years done so I can move 
on to my RN Classes.  Thank you so much again. I’m very 
blessed.

Madison Gilmore, Class of 2020.  Pasco High School.

An incredible feeling to receive an award for the 
first time and to attend the event.  I never would 
have imagine receiving an award such as this one.  
This has certainly motivated me to give my best 
effort and to help others along the way.  

A sincere thank you, Billy Garcia

Thank you for the nice evening and the cash prize 
because it really showed my actions are not going 
unseen and the things that were talked about were 
encouraging.  Once again, Thanks.
Brittany Jemigan.

Thank you very much for the special award and 
the generous gift.  I’m very sorry to have missed 
the Banquet, and the reason I missed it was 
because of a family emergency.
Sincerely, Eric Lopez.

To the Jan Henrick Organization, I would like to 
thank you all for a great experience.  I had a great 
time and would like to attend again next year.

Sincerely, Amir Burgess.

I Blanca P. Limas, would first like to say thank 
you so much for the surprise.  I was so shocked, 
but very grateful and happy that people are 
noticing my hard work.  I will continue to work 
my hardest so I’m able to be something great.
Thank you.

Thank you so much for our recognition of my turn 
around. I appreciate the dinner and the gift card. 
It really meant a lot.

Glorious Nash



2019 Award Winners

Akenya McCloude
Albert Grass

Dakiayah Anderson-Murray
Destini Anderson

Edwouens Marcelin
Freddy Lemus

Javan Ververs-Gravante
Jaylah Jenkins

Larryne Harrold
Lovely Neston
Shyea Sanchez
Steven Joseph

First, I want to start with saying thank you to the 
man above that has blessed me with this opportunity.  
I also I want to thank the Henrick family for 
recognizing those who are actually trying to become 
someone in life. I could not be more thankful, thank 
you Mr. Henrick for continuing this Achievement 
Award and for selecting me. I will forever remember 
Jan Henrick and being selected for this award. 
Thank you so much again.  Rest in peace Mrs. 
Henrick you will always be thanked and loved for the 
outstanding things you have done for the community 

❤

  - Dakiayah Anderson-Murray

First, I want to say thank you for allowing me to receive your 
award. When I was told that I had won, I was very excited 
because I have never won an award before.  Then when I 
found out what it was for, I was even happier.  You see, I have 
been trying to make this year better academically than last 
year and I have accomplished a goal of mine that I have been 
wanting to do for years and your award has made me want to 
continue to work hard.  I feel that your foundation will 
continue to influence kids like me and make them feel like they 
can achieve something.  So, thank you for the award and for 
giving kids like me hope for the future.  

-  Akenya McCloude

I would like to offer a big “thank you” to the 
Jan Hendricks family.  I am honored to have been 
given a great opportunity to receive the Jan 
Henricks award. It really felt great to be 
announced a winner of the 2018 award.  It 
really helps us to do better in school and work 
toward our dreams.  Thank you. 
Arkeyla Thompson

Wharton High School

https://sdhc.edsby.com/p/Portrait/290142


Letters of Appreciation

To Whom It May Concern, My name is Albert Grass and I 
am a 2019 Jan Henrick Achievement Award recipient. I 
would like to express my deepest gratitude. Too often 
achievements made by students like myself are overlooked 
for their apparent mediocrity compared to others; 
however, those who overlook us fail to recognize the fact 
that we have few resources compared to others. I taught 
myself the violin. After convincing my seventh grade 
orchestra teacher to lend me the instrument and waive the 
fee, I remember seemingly endless hours of repeating 
scales, positioning my hands and body to mimic the 
diagrams in my book, and watching YouTube videos to 
learn proper wrist and bow technique. Now, I have started 
teaching others. I attend a school where many students 
have a love for music but, like myself, lack the resources to 
learn. With my teacher’s guidance, I tutor students and 
run section groups to help the entire orchestra. Due to this 
effort, I was elected Vice President of Wharton High 
School’s orchestra program. Through this award, I will be 
able to purchase private lessons which I have never been 
able to afford and which will allow me to further my 
abilities. I would like to thank you for recognizing how far 
we have come with the little we have, and for giving us the 
resources to continue on our journey of uplifting 
ourselves, our family, and our community. The Jan 
Henrick Achievement Award is a true honor, and I hope I 
will be able to live up to it and spread its message through 
my work in life. Sincerely,

 Albert Grass Wharton High School Class of 2020

I want to start by saying thank you to the Jan 
Henrick Foundation. It was more than an honor 
and blessing to even be a part of this beautiful 
foundation.  This award made me feel very proud of 
myself and made me feel like I have accomplished 
something and ever since then I think I feel more 
confident and feel like I can conquer anything. I 
also feel Iike I am progressing in school and in life. 
If I had the chance, I would always want to be a 
part of a wonderful foundation such as the Jan 
Henrick Foundation.  I know my mother is smiling 
down just as proud of me as I am of myself. Thank 
you for this amazing experience. – Destini Anderson

To the Jan Henrick Foundation, thank you so much for 
giving me this award and believing in me.  This award 
means a lot to me because it made my mom proud of me 
and showed me that my hard work is paying off.  I was 
able to use some of the funds for a small treat for myself.  
Thank you again for believing in me and motivating me to 
keep progressing in life.  

Sincerely, Shyea Sanchez

Thank You to the Jan Henrick Foundation for 
giving me this award. It lets me know I’m 
improving and becoming someone better in life. I 
really appreciate all you have done for me and all 
the other students.  Thank you.  – Lovely Neston 

I want to thank the Jan Henrick Foundation, as it 
was an honor to be nominated and chosen for this 
award. The banquet dinner definitely made me feel 
proud of my own academic success, and to be a part 
of this amazing award was an absolute honor. I 
greatly appreciate the $300 gift card, as it helped 
motivate me to finish my senior year strong and 
help me apply for admission to USF in Fall 2020. 
– Javan Gravan

I want to say thank you for giving me the 
opportunity. This award made me want to continue 
to work hard and achieve my goals. I have been 
working on my behavior and class grades.  I am so 
happy my efforts were noticed. Thank you so much

❤

  Larryne Harrold



Letters of Appreciation

First, I would like to thank you all for this award.  It 
means everything to me.  I would like to say thank you to 
the teachers who nominated me for this award.  I would 
like to thank Mr. Gus, my mentor for being there for me 
all the time. I want to give a special thank you to Tiaira 
Jones for always being on my case and making sure I 
complete all of my work and make me deserving of the 
recognition I received from the Jan Henrick Foundation.  
Thank you to the Henrick family and foundation for this 
opportunity.  
Steven Joseph

Thank you for selecting me for the Jan Henrick award.  I 
am using the money to pay for my college applications so 
that I may become a firefighter.  I want to make a 
difference in the world like you did in mine.  I would also 
like to thank you for carrying on this legacy for your 
wife.  It is such a beautiful thing to do.  I am proud of the 
plaque that has my name engraved on it. Now everyone 
at my school will know that I received the Jan Henrick 
Achievement Award.  Thank you so much.  

Freddy Lemus

Hello! I just want to say thank you for rewarding me for 
my great behavior and giving me such a wonderful 
dinner and a great gift. I was so excited about the event 
and I really appreciated it. Thank you so much to the Jan 
Henrick Foundation for such a nice event. I am going to 
continue to improve my behavior 

- Jaylah Jenkins

Thank you for the award and special recognition. It was 
an honor to receive it.  Mere words cannot express how 
much I appreciate all you have done for my classmates 
and me. I will continue to work hard and make Jan 
proud.  Thank you again. 
Edwouens Marcelin



The Jan Henrick Achievement Award



2019 Thirteenth Annual Jan Henrick
Golf Tournament 





PO Box 944 Dade City, FL 33526-0944

PLEASE MAKE YOUR TAX DEDUCTIBLE DONATIONS PAYABLE TO:

Jan Henrick Achievement Award, Inc.
PO BOX 944    Dade City, FL 33526-0944

Federal ID #20-1486268

Just before Christmas 2002, Jan and I had discussed what we could do that would bring 
hope and happiness to someone for the holidays. Having retired from the school 
system, Jan wanted to give something back to the school.  We enlisted the support of 
Wharton High School and Plant City High School and agreed that 12 students from 
each school, chosen by faculty members for having turned their lives around in some 
way (i.e., better grades, attendance, overall positive attitude, etc.) would each receive 
$150 to spend as they wished. Over the years, this award has increased to $300.00 In 
2011 we added Pasco High School in Dade City.

Special thanks to all of Jan’s volunteers for their continued support: Larry Bane-Controller, Steve 
and Maryann Vanya, Diana Garcia, Rick, Diane and Kyle Henrick, and to the Bohne, Bouchard, 

Willey Family for their ongoing involvement and guidance.

Appreciated Donors List  
 

Over the years our list of donors has grown to include not only some very generous 
individuals, but many local businesses that also support the fine work that Jan Henrick 
began in 2002.  Whether you made a personal donation, sponsored a golf hole or an 
entire team at the annual golf tournament or participated as an individual player, we 
wish to thank you for your continued generosity.  Your contributions bring hope and 
happiness to some very special students, as evidenced by their letters reprinted inside.  
Remember, 100% of the proceeds are given to the students!
 

Larry Bane Family
Glenn Hoover Real Estate, Key Largo

Eileen Meyer  
The Butler Family

C.E. Mendez Foundation
InFocus Visuals

Beverly Papy
The Vanyas

The Henrick Family
Sara Kleiner and Sam LaDuca

World Wide NDT
Pot of Gold

Kevin Bohne
BOHNE, BOUCHARD, WILLEY FAMILY

The Bohach Family
JR Easton Security

2019 Thirteenth Annual Jan Henrick Golf Tournament Hole Sponsors

The Jan Henrick Achievement Award


